
Free/Reduced Lunch Application 
 
2017-2018 Free/Reduced Lunch Applications will be available to download or 
submitted online on July 20, 2017.  Forms can be completed and mailed to the 
following address: 
 
Coal City CUSD #1 
Attention:  Amanda Herrera 
550 S Carbon Hill Road  
Coal City, IL  60416 
	


